
REMEMBERING

William Robert McKenzie (Bob)
January 22, 1935 - December 10, 2017

Tribute from Wiebe and Jeske Funeral Home

Wiebe and Jeske Funeral Home Staff send our condolences to family and friends.

Tribute from Val Holroyd

Relation: MSA Hospital

Bob was such a wonderful guy.  He always presented himself with and smile and always seemed to

be in a hurry to get the job done.  I saw Bob a few years back mentioning the loss of his dear wife. 

When he retired he had big plans of traveling.  I think he wanted to see the world by camper.  I hope

he had a chance to fulfill some of his dreams.  Bob, I will think of you always with a beautiful smile and

the enthusiasm in your voice.  Rest in Peace my friend.

Tribute from Canadian Military Engineers Association

Relation: Military Colleague

The Canadian Military Engineers extend to you and your family our deepest sympathies in your time of

sorrow.

Brigadier-General Steve M. Irwin, CD (Retired)

Colonel Commandant of the Canadian Military Engineers

https://cmea-agmc.ca/cme-family-last-post


